
 

 

 
 
March 20, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
Casey’s Marketing Company submitted a liquor license application for the Retail Selling of Intoxicating Liquor 
by the Package Including Sunday Sales with the City of Independence Regulated Industries Division.  The 
application is for Minit Mart #4344 located at 15800 E. 23rd St. S., Independence, MO 64055. 
  
City Code requires written notification of the public hearing to all Property Owners within three hundred (300) 
feet of the proposed premises.  The public hearing pertaining to this case is scheduled for the regular City 
Council meeting at 6:00 p.m., Wednesday, April 5, 2023, at Independence Utilities Center, 17221 E. 23rd St. S., 
Independence, MO 64057, Room 117.   
   
During the public hearing, you will have an opportunity to speak for or against this liquor license application 
before the City Council considers this application.  You do not need to sign-up to speak at this public hearing.   
 
Please contact our Regulated Industries division at (816) 325-7183 or at jdodson@indepmo.org if you have 
any questions regarding this notice.   
 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Jill M. Dodson 
Regulated Industries Supervisor 


